Application Update for the 2022-23 School Year
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Hello prospective MaST students! We are currently organising the application package for this
year with a goal to have that out to you by late October or very early November. We will also be
hosting a virtual open house at 19h00 on Wednesday, November 3, 2021.

Zoom Link for our open house: https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/s/96713263424

Application packages should be ready to go sometime next week(week of October 25th), just
waiting on the optional attendance policy and dates from the TDSB for this year.

Should you have any program questions in the meantime, feel free to email me atderyk.jackson
@tdsb.on.ca
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